Music Performance Assessment Committee Meeting July 26, 2017 - Orlando Hilton

Meeting called to order by Matt Davis chairman at 8:50 am

Members present: Valerie Terry Jason Jerald

Matt Davis Josh Miller

Brian Hellhake Cheri Sleeper

Donald Langland

There was discussion about the motion from District 12 regarding the inclusion of alternative, Broadway, pop music at Solo & Ensemble MPA's.

It is the recommendation of the MPA committee that the President form a task force to study and clarify this motion, and make specific recommendations of styles back to the MPA committee before any further action is taken.

Meeting adjourned at 9:20 by chairman Davis

Respectfully Submitted,

Donald Langland, Executive Director

Florida Orchestra Association, Inc.